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You are such a blessing to so many women. Blessed women
you have touched on a regular basis. Blessed women who
will never to know who has contributed to their lives.
Blessed women who have been given a second chance by a
stranger she will never meet. Blessed women you have
sown into so she will succeed this time. Blessed women who
attend JAVAS (Just Another Victory Among Sisters) meetings.
On the 21%, we met to celebrate freedom and victories.

Pamela is a business major and has been manager of several
stores. | met Pam on the streets of Nashville. She had
served time in a FL prison and was living at the women'’s
mission. We got Pam into one of the facilities that we
support with mentors. Pam is celebrating sixty days clean of
alcohol. I know if you hadn’t given she would have died on
the streets. Blessed is Pam!!!

Princess has been at the halfway house for six months. She
is noted for her great cooking skills. She cooks for her house
and they have all testified to her ability to set a good tasting
table. She starts culinary school at Nashville Tech next
month. She is going to get a career thanks to you. Blessed is
Princess!!!

Latrece came to me the first time in prison. We have stayed
connected upon her release. Just knowing people care, has
made a difference in this release. She got a raise and hired
permanently at her job. We meet on a regular basis just to
touch base. You have helped set up those meetings.
Blessed is Latrece!!!

Thanks again for listening to the Lord. Thanks for blessing so
many more than these three.

Blessings to you,

Vicki
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